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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Statement on the ​Events in Utrecht 

 

The Hague, Netherlands, 18 March 2019​ –​ ​We are shocked and saddened by today’s tragic events in 

Utrecht. We stand with the people of the Netherlands and the brave first responders and police in this 

difficult time, and firmly condemn the use of violence against innocent civilians. Our deepest sympathies 

and thoughts go out to the victims and their families. 

 

 

-------------------------------END OF RELEASE------------------------------- 

 


